
Rotterdam, 19.10.2020

Construction work Emmerich – Oberhausen 

Dear customer,

Due to construction work between Emmerich - Oberhausen

from Saturday, 31.10.2020, 2:00 hrs. to Monday, 09.11.2020, 5:00 hrs.

this path is only a one-way direction and therefore most of the trains will be re-routed via Venlo.

This re-routing will lead an estimated delay of arrival of 150 minutes as well as to shorter slot times and a reduction of
the agreed moves with the seaport terminals.

Therefore following trains must be cancelled:

ZUG Rotterdam-Neuss-Rotterdam

If we receive further reductions of our moves by the seaport terminals, further cancellations may occur.

Due to the above-mentioned circumstances, it is quite possible that we will not be able to guarantee you the usual
reliable service quality without restrictions. However, we can guarantee that we will use all our possibilities to handle your
container transports in the best possible way.

We thank you in advance for your understanding.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

RAIL Rotterdam-Neuss-Rotterdam

Rotterdam-Neuss Neuss-Rotterdam

Date Date
05.11.2020 15:56 hrs. 04.11.2020 17:00 hrs.


